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1. To determine if the bank has taken
reasonable steps to ensure that
retail customers can distinguish
between insured deposits and unin-
sured nondeposit investment prod-
ucts.

2. To determine if the banks' policies,
procedures, and practices provide
for an adequate self-regulatory
system that is designed to ensure
customer protections in all aspects
of the sales programs.

3. To ensure that bank management
operates the bank's nondeposit
investment sales program in a safe
and sound manner and complies
with OCC guidelines, interagency
statements, and all applicable laws
and regulations.

4. To initiate corrective action when
the bank's policies, practices,
procedures, or managerial controls
are deficient or when the bank has
failed to comply with laws, rules,
regulations or OCC guidelines.


